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RADICAL WHOLENESS  

A Weekend Workshop with  
Philip Shepherd, author of New 
Self, New World and creator of 
The Embodied Present Process™ 

Move out of your head and into 
your life 

This workshop shows you an-
other way of making sense, and 
helps you experience the body 
as you never have before. 

When: 8-9 October 2016 – 
10am to 5 pm both days 

Where: Kindlehill School 

For more information go to: 
http://philipshepherd.com/ 

Or contact: Philip at phil-
ip@philipshepherd.com or Vicky 
at vicky@livinghands.com.au 

Newsletter:  29th August 2016 

        Raising Children and Young People In A                           

 Hyper-Sexualised Society Wednesday 31/8, 7pm 

Our children and young people are facing REAL ISSUES. 

Parents need answers. At a time where parents can feel 

overwhelmed and powerless to address issues such as sex,   

dating, relationships and pornography there is a huge amount 

parents can do. We aim to address the intimate questions that 

parents have while empowering them to be an influential   

presence in their children’s lives. Presented by YOURCHOICEZ 

This presentation is suitable for all families of the school. 

Childcare is available.      

     

     

 Class 1/2 Play 

Thursday 25th August 

     

   

               

     

     

    

 The magnificent      

performances of each and 

every child in the Class ½ 

play, was a fitting climax to 

all of their hard work.  
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Term 3: Monday 18/7 – Friday 23/9  
 
Week 7: Wed 31/8 Talk for parents –Bringing up children in a 
       hyper sexualized society. 
Week 8: 
Week 9:  Fri 18/9: Working bee : All Hands On Deck !!! 
      SAT 17/9 SPRING OPEN DAY and Spring Celebration 
Week 10:Wed 21/9 Spring celebration – EURYTHMY             
        PERFORMANCES and International Day of Peace   
        Fri 23/9 Teacher  meeting at Glenaeon school 
        Sat 24/9 Working bee – silk sewing bee 
 

  

Cakes for Open Day  

(drop off Friday 16th or Saturday 17th Sept) 

It is genuinely special to come along to our school open day 
and purchase a chunk of homemade chocolate cake, or a giant 
cookie that has been baked with real ingredients and love. It is 
also a wonderful opportunity for children to help with cooking. 
It doesn’t have to look or taste 
perfect, as homemade      always 
has its own unique ‘twist’. 

  

Class 3/4 parents ask  that all 
families make a treat for the café 
at the Open Day. Food can be 
dropped off the day before the 
fair, or on the morning of the fair. 
A list of ingredients attached to 
each item is helpful, and is     
mindful of those with food       
sensitivities. Please don’t assume 
everyone else will bake something 
– if we all make a treat, there will 
be plenty to go around, and   
maybe even some leftovers!!! 

          Open Day is Coming up  

Saturday 17th September and is an 
opportunity for parents and       visi-
tors to share in the vibrancy of 
school days at Kindlehill. The class-
rooms will have displays of the   
children’s work and there will also be 
beautiful performances. There will 
be good food, recreational activities 
for all as well as our magical craft 
stall. Hope to see you there!   

 The Mick Dark Talk for the Future -September 25th 2pm 

This talk honours the generosity and legacy of Varuna’s patron 
Mick Dark, with a talk to inspire community discussion of      
environmental issues of local and global significance. 

Two internationally respected speakers share their perspectives 
on the importance of recognising and acting with the 
knowledge that we are not separate from but intrinsically     
connected to nature. Whether we’re talking individuals,       
governments or global corporations this essential shift in    
thinking is already shaping our collective future. 

Bookings via www.trybooking.com/221354 

For more information, contact Georgia Adamson - 0419 287 478 - 
varuna@varuna.com.au Held at Kindlehill Performance Space 

Blue Mountains Community Gardens 
 
Sunday 11th of September @ 11am- 5pm- Festival of Joy!!! 
A celebration of community, creativity and sustainability. If you 
would like to perform, give a workshop or just be involved  
contact Sarah:     sarahs_not@hotmail.com 

               The Blue Mountains Recorder Consort 

Run by Bronwyn Kirkpatrick we will be holding an informal  
concert at the Kindlehill Performance Space on Sunday 11th 
September at 2pm. You will get to see lots if different length 
recorders being played from descant, to treble, to tenor, to 
bass. Gold coin donation. Enquiries 0413 239 938.  
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